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TRAFFIC RULES 

 
In light of the recent reconstruction of the main road at the University First Gate, 

all staff and students are hereby encouraged to strictly observe traffic rules as 

applicable for the safety of all and for efficient flow of traffic. 

 

Traffic lights have been installed at the crossing for pedestrians. Additionally, the 

road has been clearly marked with zebra crossings to facilitate safe pedestrian 

movement, requiring motorists to stop and yield passage to pedestrians. 

Pedestrians are specifically urged to observe and follow the pedestrian traffic 

lights. These measures are critical for ensuring the safety of all road users. 

 

Furthermore, please be advised that cabs are not permitted to pick up and drop 

passengers at the entrance to the University (as done in the past). All individuals 

entering and alighting from cabs are requested to always use the designated 

passenger pick-up and drop-off points. 

 

Your strict compliance with these directives is appreciated. 

 

Thank you. 

 

 

G. O. Saliu, fspsp, FCIML, MANUPA, MNIM, MAUA  

Registrar and Secretary to Senate 


